CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

January 15, 2015

Yolanda Padilla-Moyer, PE
Bohannan-Huston

7500 Jefferson St NE Courtyard I
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Pulte at Mirehaven Phase 1, Lots 46-56.
N-2-A of The Watershed Subdivison
Request for Building Permit - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 3-12-14 (H9D017B)
Certification dated: 1-9-15

Dear Ms. Padilla-Moyer,

Based on the Certification received 1/9/2015, the site is acceptable for building permit by
Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

PO Box 1293

Sincerely,
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Albuquerque .

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Review Services
New Mexico 87103
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